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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Extends the period of advance notice, from 30 days to 40 days, 

which all licensed child-placing agencies and licensed clinical social workers have to inform the 

Department of Children’s Services (DCS) before changing the fees or charges for services 

provided to adoptive parents.  

 

 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT: 

 
NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

 Passage of this legislation will have no effect on policies or procedures of the DCS; 

therefore, any fiscal impact to DCS is not significant.  

 Any fiscal impact will be borne by private parties; therefore, no fiscal impact to state or 

local government. 
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 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 
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